
  
 
 
CCAC Clean Bus Fleets workshop, Busan 

Workshop date: 29 August 2016, 9.00am to 4.30pm (part of the Better Air Quality 2016 conference) 

Partners: Climate and Clean Air Coalition (CCAC) • International Council for Clean Transportation (ICCT) 
• C40 Cities Climate Leadership Group (C40) • Clean Air Asia 

Attendees: Up to 60 attendees, including city and national transport/ environment officials, transport 
agencies, bus manufacturers and other stakeholders 

Venue: Room 107, BEXCO (http://www.bexco.co.kr/eng); Busan, South Korea  

Description: 

This one-day workshop on Clean Buses is targeted at city officials, transport agencies (including national 
agencies), bus manufacturers and other fuel and vehicle industry stakeholders. The workshop is being 
organized as part of the Climate and Clean Air Coalition’s (CCAC) Soot-Free Urban Buses project. The 
project is supporting cities in shifting new bus purchases to that which can achieve the lowest technically 
feasible black carbon emissions matched by current fuel quality, and to make a public commitment to shift 
all new bus purchases to soot-free engines by a target date. 

In support of this project, the workshop will outline the opportunities for cities to shift to cleaner bus fleets, 
provide an overview of available technology options, opportunities for discussions with industry 
stakeholders, and initiate the process of building a global picture of demand for cleaner technology in 
urban fleets. The workshop will also provide city officials with a chance to discuss common challenges, 
and agree ways of moving forward collectively.  

In addition to officials and stakeholders from Korea, officials from other nearby cities targeted by this 
project will also be invited. This includes the cities of Bangkok, Dhaka, Jakarta and Manila.  

Agenda  

To be shared, and will include:  

• Presentations from CCAC partners on the case for Soot-Free Buses, and an overview of fuel and 
vehicle technology pathways; 

• Discussions on the demand for Soot-Free Buses in cities and regions, and progress and challenges 
to date;  

• Industry presentations on the supply and availability of Soot-Free Buses and fuels; 
• Opportunities for feedback and discussion with industry representatives; and   
• Agreeing next steps, including discussion of potential commitments on buses.   

Registration 

There are limited spaces available to attend the workshop. To secure a place, please send an email to 
Gunjan Parik at gparik@c40.org before Friday 26 August 2016 with your name, title, organisation and 
contact details.  


